
 
 
December 14, 2016 

 
 
PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE 
3rd Floor, Tower One and Exchange Plaza 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Ave., Makati City 
Attention: Mr. Jose Valeriano B. Zuño III 
            OIC – Head, Disclosure Department 

 
 

Subject:  Golden Haven Memorial Park Inc.: Attendance in Corporate  
            Governance Seminar 
 
Gentlemen:  
 
In compliance with the requirements of SEC Memorandum Circular No. 20 
Series of 2013 directing all key officers and members of the board of publicly-
listed companies (PLCs) to attend at least once a year, a program on 
corporate governance conducted by training providers that are duly accredited 
by the Commission, we hereby submit a copy of the Certificate of Attendance 
of Garth F. Castañeda, Independent Director of Golden Haven Memorial Park, 
Inc. in the Corporate Governance Seminar: 
 
 
Attached herewith is the copy of the certificate of attendance as annex for 
reference. 
 
 
Thank you.  
 

  
  
Roy Joseph S. Fernandez 
Officer-in-Charge  
 










